
I am writing today in Support of HB2695 and request the support of you on this matter as well.

HB2695  would modify membership requirements of the Oregon State Marine Board by expanding the board to 7 voting members, 
and defining those positions as to not allow one member to direct their personal agenda.  It also adds 2 non-voting members to 
bring intergovernmental cooperation by including Department of State Lands, Department of Environmental Quality and a federal 
fisheries agency. 

Thank you in advance for all of your efforts and hard work for the people of Oregon.


